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From: Damien Atkinson

Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2005 11:33 AM
To: Angus Scott
Subject: FW: Dr Buckland
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————— Original Message-----
From: Damien Atkinson
Sent: Thursday, 15 September 2005 11:13 AM

To: 'simon.alrce@minterellison.com'
Subject: Dr Buckland

Dear Simon,

Richard Douglas asks if Dr Buckland could address one more issue in his statement. A
letter follows.

Can you let me know if that causes any problems?
Thanks,

Damien Atkinscn



Queensland Public Hospitals
Commission of Inquiry

15 September 2005

Minter Ellison
Waterfront Place

| Eagle Street
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Attention: Simon Alroe
Dear Simon,

Queensland Public Hospitals Commission of Inquiry
Re: Dr Buckland

I understand that you are preparing a statement from Dr Buckland in
anticipation of him giving evidence on Monday, 19 September 2005.

As you may be aware, Dr Scott has addressed the issue of Measured

Quality Reporis in both paragraphs 8.7 to 8.9 of his wrilten

statement, and his oral evidence. Richard Douglas has asked me to Commissioner
communicate that he would be grateful if Dr Buckland would address The Hon Geoifrey Davies AO
the same issue in his statement. Counsel Assisting

David Andrews SC
. . . . . Richard Douglas SC
In particular, it would be appreciated if Dr Buckland would set out his Errol Morzone
knowledge of: Damien Atkinson
se of the Reports; Secretary
(2)  The purpose o pOTS: David Groth

(b} The process for creating the Reports;
(c) How the Reports were distributed and used; Lovel 9
(d) The extent to which Reports were sent to Cabinet and became gispane Magisrates Court

“Cabinet confidential” (as suggested by Dr Scott). 363 George Street
Brisbane Qld 4000

PC Box 13147

Dr Buckland shqutd also indicate his view as to whether: _ George Street Gid 4003

(a) The provision of Reports to Cabinet was a proper or optimal Telephone: 07 3109 9150
utilisation of the same; Facsimile: 07 3109 9151

(b) He agrees with Dr Scoft's opinion that the provision of the 1olifree No: 1806 610 558
Reports to Cabinet “had an undesirable effect from a Email:
management point of view because the documents ...were not 9ehci@aphciald.gov.au
able to be used to give feedback to the hospitals™. Wwebsite:

www.aphci.ald.gov.au
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Queensland Public Hospitals
Commission of Inquiry

If, for some reason, it is not possible to deal with these matters in the
written statement, | would be grateful if Dr Buckland was in a position
to answer relevant questions during his testimony. :

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Damien Atkinson
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